
 

 

17th May 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Spellings in Reception 
  

As we begin talking about our exciting move to Year 1, we will be introducing weekly spellings 
for Summer 2, which will be sent home every Friday. Spelling is one of our whole school 
focuses so this is a good insight for children and parents into some of the learning that will 
continue throughout school.  
 
These spellings will be handed out each week and will link to what we have been doing during 
the week. These are an optional extra for children to complete at home, they are not 
compulsory, however we find that children absolutely love the responsibility of completing a 
task at home and it makes them feel very grown-up and challenged at this point in the year.  
 
Each class will have a clearly marked spelling box for children that wish to bring back their 
completed spelling sheets. We will also be doing a weekly informal spelling checker with the 
children. This will form part of our phonics sessions and will be delivered in an interactive and 
fun way.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to see your child’s class teacher. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sophie Roberts, Fiona Walker & Natalie Glendon 
Reception Teachers  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


